
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  

Meeting #6 spring semester, Wednesday, March 21, 2018, 2:30 PM 

Present:  
• Flip Phillips, Psychology & Neuroscience (Chair) 
• Erica Bastress-Dukehart, History (Faculty Representative) 
• Joanne Vella, Art (Faculty Representative Replacement)    
• Pat Fehling (Designate from the Dean of the Faculty and Vice 

President for Academic Affairs)  
• William Tomlinson (Sponsored Research), invited guest 
• Mary Hoehn (Sponsored Research), invited guest   

 
 
 
1) Ciancio Award: The Chair confirmed that the nominees for the 
Ciancio Award will be asked to provide their cv materials.    
 
2) CAFR Request: CAFR asked FDC to consider an issue, which FDC 
discussed briefly and will hold over for further discussion.  

3) FDC Grants: The committee discussed the spring semester FDG 
applications in terms of quality and specifics. Viviana Rangil’s written 
input was shared by the Chair and was incorporated into the discussion. 
The Budget allows funding for all FDG; all proposals will be funded. 

The meeting ended at 3:25 PM. Next meeting will be on April 4, 2018, 
2:30 PM.  

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Joanne Vella  

 


